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ARIES

(March 21 – April 19)

You can’t always get what you want, but if you
try sometimes, you just might get what you
need. But you want and need to get laid.

TAURUS

(April 20 – May 20)

The bigger they come, the harder they fall. We
know you’ve wanted to try that kama sutra
position with the ladder… but don’t risk it.

(May 21 – June 21)

GEMINI

It ain't over until the fat lady sings. Which is
about 15 minutes after the fat man has rolled
over, fallen asleep, and started snoring loudly.

CANCER

(June 22 – July 22)

If you can't stand the heat, get out of the
kitchen. And really… ew … the kitchen? I
mean… you have guests over that eat off that!

LEO

(July 23 – Aug. 22)

There’s more than one way to skin a cat. There
is a foreskin and a pussy joke in there… but
really, we’re a little too nice to approach that.

VIRGO

(Aug. 23 – Sep. 22)

Nice guys finish last. But you’ll never find out,
will you? Because you always go for the nasty
guys. Hey everyone! Give nice guys a chance!

LIBRA

(Sep. 23 – Oct. 23)

People who live in glass houses shouldn't throw
stones. And really, you shouldn’t do that other
thing you’re doing that’s grossing us all out.

SCORPIO

(Oct. 24 – Nov. 21)

It is better to have loved and lost than to have
never loved before. That way, w hen you’re all
alone you can still reminisce and masturbate.

SAGITTARIUS

(Nov. 22 – Dec. 21)

A bird in the hand is worth two in the bush.
But with that attitude, you’re never going to
have that ménage a trois you’ve dreamt about.

CAPRICORN

(Dec. 22 – Jan. 19)

If it looks like a duck, and it sounds like a
duck… then dude – you had better sober up
because you’re about to have sex with a duck!

AQUARIUS

(Jan. 20 – Feb. 18)

You can’t judge a book by a cover. However,
you can usually judge pornography accurately
by the quality of the website’s home page.

PISCES

(Feb. 19 – March 20)

A woman needs a man like a fish needs a
bicycle. But sometimes a fish doesn’t get what
it needs; it gets what it wants: really horny fish.

